
PROPOSED RULE CHANGE TO RS700 DAGGERBOARD 

At 2017 Annual General Meeting the RS700 class agreed to put to the vote RS Sailing's proposed change to 

the RS Aero daggerboard.  

Alex Newton-Southon who is the licence holder, designer and boat manufacturer has raised the proposal 

and fully supports the vote. 

In order to implement the proposal amendments have to be made to the RS700 rules.   

This requires a majority vote of the relevant members of the Class Association who return written replies 

within one month of the circulation of the proposed rule change. 

The proposed rule change is being circulated today Friday 19 January 2018. The closing date for your 

written reply is therefore Friday 16 February 2018.  An email response counts as a written reply. 

See the proposal document here: https://www.rs700.org/documents/p1c48ck3a9kv1m7o1hj71lso9og3.pdf 

The proposed rule change wording document is here: 

https://www.rs700.org/documents/p1c572u5kord8cug1qai1sjt6rj3.pdf 

Please see RS Class Association Rules here: 

https://www.rs700.org/documents/Class%20Rules%20V%202%207_11.pdf 

Please see RS700 Class Association Rules here: 

https://www.rs700.org/documents/p1bpf0rbuonrj3cr1eem1rte18cb3.pdf 

So vote "YES RS Aero daggerboard" to proposed change to RS Aero daggerboard, or "NO RS Aero 

daggerboard" to not changing to RS Aero daggerboard 

Send your answers to me at clare@rs-association.com by Friday 16 February 2018 

Remember you need to be a member of the RS700 Class Association to be eligible to vote 

I look forward to receiving your votes and then publishing the RS700 Class Association decision 

Clare Sargent 

RS700 Class Association Secretary 

31 Jan 18 

https://www.rs700.org/documents/p1c48ck3a9kv1m7o1hj71lso9og3.pdf

